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Comments: 40 yrs ago | worked at a mining operation in Summitville Colorado. It was later deemed a superfund
site for 17 miles of dead creek below the mine. It is not worth it to our planet to make profits for a mining
company. It's not the fault of the mining company but the desires of humans to have the need for gold. None the
less we cannot continue to allow just one more exception and sacrifice nature and beauty and peace and the wild
world of a wilderness area. Please stop the mining with such dire consequences to the wilderness area.



